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Prepared for Thursday, January 16th, 2014 SPMS Committee Meeting  
Report Date: Monday, January 16th, 2014 

 
Coaches Chair Report 
·         Currently working on upcoming Coaches Clinic (2/1/14) 
o   Need to send out another e-mail to members 
·         Secondary, announcement was made at SPMS Championships for Coach of The 
Year (COTY) award nominees.  Nomination deadline is March 31, 2014. 
o   Additional announcements need to be made at the following swim meets: 
§  2/8 Rose Bowl 
§  2/16 UCI 
§  2/22 Las Vegas 
§  3/2 Cal Tech 
§  3/9 Yucaipa 
§  3/16 Mission Viejo 
§  3/22 San Luis Obispo 
§  3/23 CVMM 
§  3/30 UCLA 
o   Added 2 COTY criteria changes for judging nominees to New Business discussions 
Coaches Clinic Line up: 
·         Volunteer Coach Presentations 
·         Chris Ritter:  TEAM Program Helping Masters Swimmers enjoy swimming even 
more by getting faster and staying injury-free. 
·         NZ Manufacturing Swimming & Dry Land Stretchcordz 
·         Vasa Trainer 
·         Hammer Nutrition 
  
Presenter Request to add to the line-up: 
·         Matt Biondi, 11 time Olympic Medalist, is available to be a guest speaker at the 
SPMS Coaches Clinic.  He has a motivational presentation that would include achieving 
physical strength goals. 
·         Matt’s speaking engagement fees are $4,000.00. 
Budget amendment requests: 
·         $1,500.00 held over 2013 
·         I would like to request that the (3) Coach Certification Course budgets be reduced 
from $1,000.00 to $750.00 each, leaving $750.00. 
·         Suggestion:  SPMS does not hold the October 2014 Coaches Clinic saving 
$1500.00. 
o   SPMS focuses on the October 2015 Coaches Clinic. 
o   SPMS focuses on adding guest speakers to future clinics and possibly charging for 
future clinics. 
o   Increase the range of potential participant to include PMS & Imperial, or even other 
LMSC’s. 
Total request for budget coaches clinic increase to $3,750.00, with ensuring not to 
spend $250.00 of the current $1,500.00 for the February clinic; totaling $4,000.00. 


